
 

 

 

Thank you all so much for 

saving those box tops over 

the summer! We are off 

to a fantastic start!  

In the first month of this 

school year, we have 

collected 4,348 box tops.  

4,348 box tops = $434.80 for OUR school! 

1ST PLACE – Mrs. Culver's class @ 591 

2ND PLACE – Mrs. Brown’s class @ 357 

3RD PLACE – Mrs. Fonnesbeck’s class @ 325 

Remember to write your teachers names on submission sheets. 

We had many unclaimed Box Tops. 

Keep up the Great Work Bobcats! 

LET’S KEEP PUSHING TO REACH $1,500.00! 


